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June 30, 2006 

Hon. Richard Ezeanyim 
Hearing Officer 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

Re: Case No. 13711 
Application of the Division to Require Tempo Energy, Inc. to Plug One Well, Etc. 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim: 

In view of the issues raised in respondent's Pre-Hearing Statement, the Division hereby requests 
a further continuance of this case, so that it can further investigate these issues. Counsel for 
respondent has advised that respondent does not object to the requested continuance. 

We accordingly request a continuance to the August 3 docket. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Anne Conway 
Miller Stratvert 
aconway @ mstlaw.com 

cc: Chris Williams 
OCD Hobbs 
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